
 

 

 
29 February 2024 

 

 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers 

 

Reception visit to Godstone Farm 
 
Reception will be visiting Godstone Farm on Tuesday 16 April 2024. The outing 
will take place in school time and the children will be travelling by coach.  
 
It is important that your child brings the following items to school on the day of 
the visit: 
 

 A packed lunch in a lunchbox, inside a bag with your child’s name on it.  
We are a nut free school, please ensure they are no products containing 
nuts.  
 

 A drink which will fit in the lunchbox (NOT fizzy and no glass bottles please) 
 

 Uniform should be worn and must include a school sweatshirt or fleece and 
a coat with a hood, in case it rains. Trousers must be worn by all children 
(tracksuit bottoms or leggings are permitted for this outing).  
 

 Your child must come to school in their wellingtons, with a change of shoes 
in a named plastic carrier bag. 

 
The children will be participate in different activities during the visit.  
 
Payment and consent to travel details: 
 
The cost of this trip, to cover the above and also the coach journey, is £27.00 for 
each child. 
Please go to www.parentpay.com; make your payment online and give your 
consent. You will find attached your login details. You will be able to do this from 
today, 29th February 24. If not enough parents contribute, unfortunately the 
trip will not be able to go ahead. If you are unable to pay through the ParentPay 
website, then please come to the School Office and pay in cash. We would be 
grateful if the correct amount could be given. 
 
Reception Team 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/


 

 

 
 
 
 
  


